
Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates
and CA State Relief Rescue Struggling
Homeowner from Mortgage Delinquency

Empowering Homeowners: Joseph Epton's Success Story with Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer

Advocates and the CA State Relief Program

SAN JACINTO, CA, UNITED STATES, September 19, 2023 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Joseph Epton, a

California homeowner, was facing a daunting challenge – he was over a year behind on his

mortgage, with a delinquent amount of $43,871.74, a monthly payment of $2,972.11, and an

interest rate of 5.5%. The threat of losing his home loomed large. However, Joseph found a

lifeline through the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates and the California State Relief

Program.

Joseph's journey to financial relief began when he turned to NONPROFIT ALLIANCE OF

CONSUMER ADVOCATES for assistance. The organization provides zero out-of-pocket services for

struggling homeowners like Joseph, who found themselves overwhelmed by the burden of

mortgage delinquency.

Through Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates's expertise and guidance, Joseph's

persistence paid off when he was awarded funds from the California State Relief Program, which

enabled him to catch up on his delinquency and regain control over his financial situation. This

timely assistance allowed Joseph to avoid foreclosure and keep his cherished home.

Joseph's confidence in Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates stemmed from his research.

He discovered that the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates boasts a stellar reputation,

with numerous five-star reviews and an A+ rating from the Better Business Bureau. These

positive testimonials from satisfied clients underscore Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer

Advocate's commitment to helping people navigate their mortgage challenges effectively.

Joseph expressed his gratitude, saying, "I was searching all over the internet for a solution, and

Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates came to my rescue. I am so happy with the service I

received from the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates."

For homeowners like Joseph Epton who are struggling with mortgage delinquency, Nonprofit

Alliance of Consumer Advocates is a beacon of hope, offering expert assistance and resources to

ensure that individuals can remain in their homes and regain financial stability.

http://www.einpresswire.com


For more information about Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates's services and how they

can help homeowners facing mortgage challenges, please visit www.NACAHelp.org or call 855-

622-2435.

About Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates 

The Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates (Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates) is

dedicated to empowering homeowners facing financial difficulties by providing expert guidance,

resources, and support. With a strong commitment to consumer advocacy, Nonprofit Alliance of

Consumer Advocates assists individuals in navigating the complexities of mortgage delinquency,

foreclosure prevention, and financial recovery.
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